
First Friday
A Monthly Newsletter of the Warren Township Schools

October 2020

 Supported by the parent community and the Warren Township Schools' staff members, Warren
students continue to learn, thrive, and Shine Brighter Every Day!  September 2020 has been like
no other first month of school. 

 

The district will continue to work together as a team to ensure the continued health and safety
of all students and staff members.

SUBS NEEDED
Are you or someone you know interested in applying for a substitute teacher position? 

 Please contact Mrs. Sandra Dodd, Secretary 
Office of the Superintendent

908-753-5300, ext. 5702 or sdodd@warrentboe.org



Outdoor team planning,
outdoor classes, fresh air

breaks, and wave parades!

Both In-Person & Distance Students are Shining Brighter Every Day!



WHRHS junior Johannes Wellerding, a former Warren Township
Schools student, made mask strap extenders and generously

donated 425 of them to all Warren Township Schools’ employees! 
 Thank you so much, Johannes, for helping our staff wear their

masks comfortably and safely.

Warren Middle School Head Custodian, Mr. Martin Fonseca received a clap
out from the WMS staff on his last day in the district!  Thank you for the

many years of service to the students and staff of Warren Township Schools! 
#ShiningBrighterEveryDay!  Check out a short clip of the video HERE 

Good Deeds!

Mrs. Sage's virtual pumpkin patch!  Click HERE to see more art! 

https://twitter.com/WarrenSchoolsNJ/status/1306597458391240705?s=20
https://twitter.com/WarrenSchoolsNJ/status/1306597458391240705?s=20
https://twitter.com/wtboearts?s=20
https://twitter.com/wtboearts?s=20
https://twitter.com/wtboearts?s=20
https://twitter.com/wtboearts?s=20


Please submit a daily health form for each child,
regardless of the instructional model or location.  It is

the district's goal to work together to ensure the
continued health and safety of all students and staff

members.  Thank you for the continued support!

All communications related to COVID-19 can
be found on the district website.

Upcoming Events
District Wide

Board Meeting

Board Meeting

A Friendly Reminder. . . 

October 5, 2020

School Closed - Staff PD October 12, 2020
October 19, 2020

K-2 Hybrid 1.1 info
sessions

October 6, 2020

Virtual SEPAG Meeting October 7, 2020

https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/district/covid-19/

